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Invitation to Attend a Press Conference 

(Translated) 

Dear Brother, 

Assalamu Alaikum wa RahmatuAllahi wa Barakatuh, 

Hizb ut Tahrir / Wilayah of Sudan organized a seminar to be held in the 

Grand Hall in the Martyr Al-Zubair Muhammad Saleh International Convention 

Centre, Saturday 02/12/2017 under the title: “The Economy of Sudan…The 

Inevitability of Thinking Outside the Box”. The Hizb has addressed the 

centre’s managers regarding the conference and they responded with gratitude 

and agreed to the chosen date. 

The Hizb also addressed the security agencies for the same purpose about 

the date on 07/11/2017, and the Hizb’s delegate followed the matter 

consistently. After procrastinations which continued for three weeks, a verbal 

reply was given today 28/11/2017 that the request has been rejected. 

So that we might clarify the issue for the public, the Hizb will hold a press 

conference in its office in East Khartoum – Western Junction of October 21st 

Street with Mak Nimr Street, on Saturday 14th of Rabii Al-Awwal 1439 AH – 

corresponding to 02/12/2017 CE, 11 am. 

The invitation is aimed at our brothers from politicians, journalists and 

anyone who is concerned with this matter. 

 

Ibrahim Othman (Abu Khalil) 

Official Spokesman of Hizb ut Tahrir 

in Wilayah Sudan 

 

 براهيمإ

 عثمان

(أبوخليل)  
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